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Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Monday – 7PM 
Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting | 2nd Monday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.villageofcovington.com 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  
 
 

 

Notes for the Month of October and Beyond: 
• Village Council meetings are on October 3rd and October 17th, please join! 
• The Government Center is closed on October 10th for Columbus Day and trash service the week of the 

10th will be delayed one day. 
• Curbside Leaf Pickup will begin in late October.  Our Public Works Department will complete the 

pickup as the schedule allows, but will continue through the first week of December, weather 
permitting. 

• Optimist Costume Contest will be held on October 25.  Check out the Village website for more 
information. 

• Halloween Trick-or-Treating will be held on October 27 from 6-8PM. 

 
 
 
 
High Street Project 

• The project is completed, except the light poles and traffic lights are not yet delivered.  They are 
scheduled for January / February 2023.  The temporary traffic lights are on and will stay until the 
official poles are delivered and installed. 

• Photos of the project and a recap of the project process is available on our website for review.  The 
project wrapped up faster than scheduled and on budget!   

• Although there were many issues along the way, the Village really appreciates the positive support 
and comments on how the project turned out.   

Schoolhouse Park Project 

• The Village did not receive any bids on Contract A or Contract B for the park, unfortunately.  The 
Village will be rebidding those Contracts the first week of October. 

• The Village did receive a bid for Contract C, which was the demolition of the old Rudy Property, 
which will be formally accepted at the October 3, 2022 Council Meeting. 
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